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..My  and I are very concerned about the proposals to develop this land. Traffic is already very heavy,quite
a lot of HGVs take a short cut through the village. If these units are built the amount of heavy traffic will be
dangerous and noisy. Perhaps, a road from the A43 to Blisworth could be possible,there is still a spot where a
petrol filling station was
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